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The 2011 Christmas 

banquet was held a 

Smile’s restaurant in 

Harahan on December 

21st.  

The banquet was well 

attended and all had a 

good time.  What more 

could one ask for than 

to have great food in 

one’s belly and good 

friends by one’s side.   

Roger Holder stood in 

for Rusty Pancamo as 

the club’s Santa.   

Mike Buras thank all 

past board members 

and others for their 

support during 2011. 

Ritchie Frilot won the 

10th ounce gold piece. 

December Christmas Banquet 

2012 Club Officers and Board of Governors 

As Jeff Provost, host of 

reality game show Sur-

vivor, would say, “...the 

tribe has spoken.” 

November 2011 election 

resulted in a few 

changes in the club’s 

leadership.   

To those who held office  

or a chair on the Board 

in 2011 words can not 

express our gratitude 

for your service.  And as 

most could guess these 

folks are still working 

hard for our club. 

We thank: 

Mike Buras 

Patty Bennett 

Sandy Goldstein 

Steve Barns 

Robert Caradona 

The 2012 Board is as 

follows: 

President 

Rick Demers 

 

Vice-President 

Nick Lagattuta 

 

Recording Secretary 

Kegan Thiebaud 

 

Corresponding 

 Secretary 

Michael Maniscalco 

Treasurer 

Bob Eddy 

Board of Directors 

Rusty Pancamo 

Roger Holder 

Ruth Young 

Bruce Ehrman 

Lorna Maniscalco 

Andrew Correnti 

 

Mike Buras, Immediate 

Past President 

 

NEXT MEETING 

January 18, 2012 

Dinner 6:00pm 

Meeting 7:00pm 

Knights of Columbus 

3310 Florida Avenue 

Kenner, LA 

Dinner Menu 

Red Beans & Rice 

Smoked Sausage 

French Bread, Salad 

and Desert 

Bourse 

Members are encour-

aged to buy, sell & 

trade coins before the 

meeting begins.  

Bourse tables are avail-

able! 

 

Coin Auction 

Members are encour-

aged to bring coins for 

auction.  Coins will be 

auctioned toward the 

end of each monthly 

meeting.  Members are 

permitted to set start-

ing bid price on each 

coin put on the auction 

block. 



Michael Maniscalco will be handling 2012 membership renewals.   

Membership Dues: $15 Single Member $20 Couple $5 Junior Member 

Clip & complete the section below.  Please print legibly!  Make Checks payable to Crescent City 

Coin Club   and mail to Michael Maniscalco, 512 N. Hullen Street, Metairie LA 70001 

Membership Renewals, Now is the Time 

Club Activities for 2012 
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Name: ____________________________________________ Spouse _________________________________________ 

Mailing Address_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

City _______________________________________ State _______________ Zip______________________________ 

Phone Number (_________) _____________ — ____________ Email: __________________________________ 

Collecting Interest: □ US Coins □ World Coins □ Banknotes  □ Exonomia 

Other Interest_____________________________________ 

Would you give a presentation? Yes No 

Will you help with coins shows? Yes No 

Will you help with administrative? Yes No 

Will you help with Public Relations? Yes No 

Will you help with raffles?  Yes No 

Date Paid ______________ Amt Pd. _______________ 

Payment Method ________________ CK# __________ 

RECVD BY _____________________________________ 

SUBMITTED TO TREASURY ____________________ 

CLUB USE ONLY 

• Michael Maniscalco, Nick Lagattuta, Bruce Erhman and Lorna Maniscalco hosted a two-hour lecture at the Jef-

ferson Parish East Bank Regional Library on January 5, 2012.  The lecture topics were The History of Money, 

Twelve Coins to Buy Right Now and Why, and Introduction to Stamp Collecting.  The lecture was attended by 20 

people.  We will continue to host a two-hour lecture on the first Thursday of each month.  These lectures are 

open to the general public and are free admission.  All are welcomed to attend. 

• Michael Maniscalco will make the club’s January presentation at the next scheduled club meeting.  The topic of 

the presentation will be Coins of the Third Reich.   

• The Board of Directors will meet Wednesday, January 25, 2012 to finalize the club’s activity agenda for 2012.  

The finial agenda of activities will be published in February’s newsletter. 

• It is dues time.  That’s right!  Membership dues are payable by January 1st. Don’t wait too late to pay your dues.  

I know you will not want to miss out on all the great activities and brilliant newsletters in 2012. 

 


